BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
COMMISSION TOWN HALL MEETING

TO

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS

ISSUED: December 14, 1998

NOTICE is hereby given that the Florida Public Service
Commission Town Hall Meeting scheduled for:

Tuesday, December 15, 1998

6:00 p.m,

Florida Public Service Commission
Room 148

Betty Easley Conference Center
4075 Esplanade Way
Tallahassee, Florida

has been CANCELLED due to the death of Governor Lawton Chiles. The
town hall meeting will be rescheduled at a later date.

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Servic~ Commission, this
l4th day of December, 1998.

BLANCA S. BAYO, Director
Division of Records and Reporting

By: IC‘JtI ;LAT-&/
Kay Flynn, Chief
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